Whatsoever You Do...

To the Parishes and
Ministry groups of the Diocese.

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,

Please post this in your bulletins and inform the members of your
parish, group, or organizations about this important upcoming

event.

Whatsoever You Do...A Diocesan Summit.

Bishop Jensen is inviting all groups and individuals in the Diocese
to a special Summit meeting on April 26, 2014 at the Old Library at
the Diocesan Centre in Prince George. (6500 Southridge Ave) It
will be from 9:00am-12:00pm in conjunction with the Diocesan

Youth Conference.

The purpose of this gathering is an opportunity for various groups,
ministries, and individuals to be inspired, network, and grow
together as a Diocesan family of faith. There will be Mass, an
inspiring interactive presentation, and a time for networking and

discussion. There is no cost. All are welcome.

If your group would like a table to set up, and share what you are
doing with others...contact Teresa Phillipe in the Office of
Evangelization & Catechesis at 250-964-4424.

teresa@pgdiocese.bc.ca.



